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This position of oppose is consistent with CCLHO's strategic priority of providing advice and 
scientific expertise on public health matters, and its legislative priority of providing 
recommendations on population-based issues that affect the health of vulnerable populations. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at Ken.Cutler@co.nevada.ca.us or at 
530-265-7154.

Sincerely and on behalf of the CCLHO membership, 

Ken Cutler, MD, MPH 
President, California Conference of Local Health Officers 

cc: Glen Campora, California Department of Housing and Community Development 
Karen L. Smith, MD, MPH, Director, California Department of Public Health 

Original signed by Dr. Ken Cutler


